
[image: image1.wmf]
Black Dog Meet

No. 86

Glen Coe -Inchree

Friday 17th - Sunday 19th July 2009.

In Attendance

Pat Davis



Steve Davis



Russell Shanks



Alan Sewell



Kirsty McLaren



Gerry Feeney

Mountains Climbed

Friday



Stob Coir’an Albannaich (1044metres)


  


Meall nan Eun  (928 metres)


  


Beinn Sgulich (466 metres)


  


Beinn Donn (473 metres)

Saturday 


Sgor na-h Ulaidh  (994 metres)


     


Beinn Maol Chaluim (907 metres)



     


Beinn Bhreac (726 metres)


     


Beinn Molurgainn (690 metres)

Sunday


Beinn Fhionnlaidh (959 metres)


    


Beinn Lora (308 metres)

Weather

The conditions were rather poor throughout the weekend, with showers and low cloud being the order of the day. However conditions were never too bad to prevent us getting onto the hills. As usual visibility was much improved on the lower hills.

Notes / Highlights

Kirsty and Gerry drove over on Friday morning and had a good day climbing Stob Coir’an Albannaich and Meall nan Eun. Visibility was good, something not to be repeated for the rest of their weekend. Steve and Pat also drove over that morning and, after a detour via Callander to check out coffee shops for the forthcoming August Meet, took in two hills on either side of Glen Stockdale. Again the weather was pretty good apart from showers rolling in over Loch Linnhe. Russell and Alan went to the NE Buttress of Ben Nevis. They reached the 1st platform, but deteriorating weather convinced them that a retreat would be in order. One more climb for the future!

On Saturday morning Russell, Gerry and Kirsty set off for Beinn Fhionnlaidh. However the best laid plans of even the best mountaineers sometimes go amiss, and they subsequently found themselves on Sgor na-h Ulaidh. It remains unclear exactly how this happened but lack of using a compass in misty weather rates as the probable cause! Anyway they enjoyed themselves. Alan made a solo ascent of Beinn Maol Chaluim and had a good day apart from the initial pull up onto the ridge from Glen Etive. Steve and Pat went to Gleann Salach, for Beinn Bhreac and it’s neighbour Beinn Morlurgainn. As always with lower hills (Grahams) the going was poor, with no paths. However judicious use of the compass proved it’s worth and a good day was had by both.

On Sunday Gerry and Kirsty showed how it should be done and climbed Beinn Fhionnlaidh without too much difficulty. Steve and Pat had a brief wander up Beinn Lora - noteworthy only for the views. Russell and Alan headed back to Dunkeld for a few climbs on the crag.

A good weekend, with the bunkhouse again serving us well. A pity that numbers were as low as they were, but everyone who called off had a good excuse - particularly Tony Smith!!!

Steve Davis
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